VALouVIE

PEARLVALLEY

Members are reminded of the Townhall Meeting taking place on Tuesday, 28 November
2023, at the Pearl Valley Conference Venue.

Members who are unable to attend in person may join the meeting virtually, via Microsoft
Teams. Microsoft Teams must be installed on your device in order to participate. There is no
need to pre-register for online attendance. Simply click on the following link to join the
meeting (the link will be activated 10 minutes before the meeting commences):

Townhall Meeting Link
Meeting ID: 375 491 284 293
Passcode: jEUADU

Homeowners are reminded to submit questions in advance by email to info@pvhoa.co.za. All
questions received will be collated and addressed at the meeting. Online participants will
have access to a text messaging function in order to submit questions during the Meeting.

Meeting procedure:
The Conference Venue will be open from 17:00. The Townhall Meeting will start promptly at
18:00 and aim to conclude by 19:30 followed by a glass of wine and canapés afterwards.

Technical matters:
Please note that there is a possibility of load shedding during the meeting. If this happens,
the backup power will kick in within a minute or two and the meeting will continue.

Online participants may unfortunately experience breaks in connectivity and may need to
connect again, using the same link.

For any procedural enquiries or technical questions during the meeting, please e-mail
info@pvhoa.co.za.

Kind regards
PVHOA
24 November 2023
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